

Subject: Planning Ref: 2021/3370/P

Dear Mr Young,

We are emailing to support Camden Planning Ref: 2021/3370/P of a new roof extension at 106 King Henry's Road.

We live on the south side of King Henry's Road with our property overlooking the homes within the Chalcots Estate. Many of our closest friends live within the estate.

We know over the years it's been struggle for people living in the estate to expand up - and we are really pleased to see new planning laws allowing the development of new roof extensions.

We support this application.

Sincerely, Alexander Bartfeld Anna Shields-Bartfeld

Owners: 151B King Henrys Road NW3

